Jimothy B. Slaals

8600 W. Burleigh St.
Milwaukee, WI 53222

Jan. 7, 1987

Dear Bill,

I am an Associate member of the 8th AFHS. Today,
I bumped into one of the lost souls of your unit,
the 306th. I am writing you with his name and
address so that you might getvinto your organization.
o
Ralph Enders
6834 N. 91 sSt.
Milwaukee, WI 53224
(414) 358-0819

Pilot - 72 missions (2 different tours)
423rd Squadron - "The Grim Reapers"

Ralph said he often looked at his Legion magazine
and wondered why none of his Air Corps units

ever had reunions. I told him he was reading

the wrong magazines and that the 306th had been
active in their vets organization for many years.

It definitely sounds like he wants to join up.
Why not send him whatever literature you have.
I have already given him the address of the
8th AFHS.

Sincerely,

Tim Staats
8th AFHS #5948



